November 7, 1967

Board met November 7- 1967.

All members present.

Mr. and Mrs. Wilkus where present the kennel ordinance was discussed. Mr. Wilkus said
he was down to only 6 dogs and he thought $100.00 per year license was too high.

Discussion followed. No action taken.

Mr. Glen Shirley and Mr. Ripperto were also present. They thought more gravel should
be hauled on Chub Lake Road. They did not want a posted load limit on Chub Lake
Road. Board said there was not much they could do to improve road over Chub Lake.
They said they would haul some more gravel on south side of Chub Lake Road.

Motion by W.M. Curry Seconded by Noel Holt that from now on Eureka Township pay
$180.00 to Lakeville and $180.00 to Farmington fire dept. per year as section charges.

S.0. Stein (clerk)



